
  

 

 
 
 
 

13th September 2024 
 
 

Welcome to Year 1 
 

 Trowse Class 
Staff Mrs Mackie (Monday-Wednesday) 

Mrs Ward (Thursday-Friday) 
Miss McInroy 

PE days Monday 
Thursday 

 
Useful information reminders  
What to bring 
to school. 

• Book bag 
• Phonics reading book 
• Sharing reading book 
• Water bottle (with just water in) 
• Coat 
• PE kits (these can stay in pupils lockers and be bought home for washing at 

the end of the week).  
PE Kit • Coloured House Team T-shirt (order via Parentmail) 

• Plain black shorts or jogging bottoms 
• Plain black or white trainers 
• Plimsols (indoor PE) 
• Please take earrings out or tape over for PE days.  

Homework 
 

• Reading nightly to support phonics application and progress, please log this 
in your child’s reading record if you have listened to them read (5 minutes a 
night really helps). 

• Phonics homework sent out on a Friday to be returned for the following 
week.   

 
Can you please make sure all uniforms and belongings have your child’s name in them. 

 
Trips: We aim to provide as many enrichment opportunities for your child as possible. All trip 
information will be sent out via parentmail (unless a letter is required), payments for trips will also 
be charged through parentmail. 
 
If you need any assistance logging into or using parentmail please contact the academy office. 
 
 
 
This term your child will be learning the following: 



  

 

 
English:  
We will be reading the following books: Ruby’s Worry, Perfectly Norman, All Aboard the London Bus, Where 
The Wild Things Are, Katie and the Sunflowers, The Proudest Blue and Rosie’s Walk.   
 
Maths: 
We will be learning numbers within 10, addition and subtraction within 10, shape and patterns, numbers to 
20 and addition and subtraction within 20. 
 
Humanities: 
Before half term we will be focusing on geography learning about our local area. After half term we will be 
studying history looking at toys in time. 
 
Science: 
We will be learning about different everyday materials and their properties. We will understand the 
difference between objects and materials. 
 
Art and DT: 
In art we will be learning drawing techniques, focusing on lines and spirals. 
After half term we will be looking at cooking and nutrition in DT. 
 
RE: 
Pupils will be learning about Christianity and the Creation Story. 
 
Music:  
Pupils will continue to develop their understanding of pulse, pitch and rhythm by exploring a wide range of 
musical genres. 
 
PSHE: 
Pupils will learn about the differences between EYFS and Year 1. Pupils will also learn about different 
feelings and how we can show them. We will also talk about how different emotions can change people’s 
behaviour. 
 
Computing: 
This term pupils will be learning about E-Safety and how to log in to the computer using their own log on 
details. 
 
PE:  
Pupils will be learning how to follow instructions and use the space safely. Children will be studying Health 
and Fitness and Hockey.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the year 1 team. Much of the children’s 
learning will be through Continuous Provision although we will be beginning to introduce the 
children to some aspects of formal learning gradually in the coming weeks.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Mackie and Mrs Ward 


